
Pastor's Message 

Dear Friends, 

 

I pray all of you are healthy in Body, Mind, and 

Spirit! May you all remain safe, warm, and dry  

in this unseasonably wet weather! 

Isn't it supposed to be dry and chilly (well, for Florida, anyway) in late 

November? Give me at least one day when I can wear the jackets I 

still have from my days in New York City! 

 

If you have a chance over the next few weeks, 

please visit Fellowship Hall and enjoy our new 

art display, courtesy of the Quilters Guild of 

Martin County. 

 

Thanks to Sandy Smith, Dale Forbes, and 

everyone who keeps our art gallery going!  

Early next year, we can also look forward to an 

exhibition by our own Harry McVay, and displays from a number of art 

organizations from around the Treasure Coast! 

We at Trinity love to support local artists! 

 

And make sure to scroll down for all the events we have coming up 

over the next few weeks! I am always amazed at what we can 

accomplish together when we seek to serve God in faith and love! 

 

Have a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving, everyone! 

 

"May mercy, peace, and love be yours in abundance." – Jude 

 

Anil 

 


